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American Electric Power Service
Corporation

Indiana and Michigan Power Company
ATTN: Mr. John E. Dolan

Vice Chairman
Engineering and Construction

2 Broadway
New York, NY 10004

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is IE Bulletin No. 80-19 which requires action by you with respect to
your nuclear power facility..
In order to assist the NRC in evaluating the value/impact of each Bulletin on
licensees, it would be helpful if you would provide an estimate of the manpower
expended in conduct of the review and preparation of the reports required by
the Bulletin. Please estimate separately the manpower associated with correc-
tive actions necessary following identification of problems through the Bulletin.

Should you have any questions regarding the Bulletin or actions required by,you,
please contact this office.

Sincerely,

James G. Keppler
Director

Enclosure: IE Bulletin
No. 80-19
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Mr. D. V. Shaller,

Plant Manager
Central Files
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